
From the desk of 

John M. O'Malley  
PO BOX 1374 Kings Mountain, NC 28086 (704) 730-1440 
 

January- March 2005 
Dear Praying Friends: 
 
Our hearts are thrilled to report to you 
of God’s goodness in our ministry. Little 
did I realize when the Tsunami struck 
Asia in December that it would become 
the emphasis of our ministry in 
January and February. God opened a 
door of opportunity in the week after 
the Tsunami with one of our 
missionaries whose ministry area was 
affected in a serious way.  
 
Nearly 300,000 people went into 
eternity, 17,000 of them in our 
missionary’s country, India. Our 
missionary quickly mobilized an effort 
that would meet both the short and 
long term outreach needs. We began to 
let the need be known here and over 
$30,000.00 has been given to help 
them provide the short and long term needs of people in the fishing villages which were so devastated. 
I visited the region to check on the progress and be involved in the distribution of supplies and repairs. 
While there I met a Hindu witchdoctor who was saved when he came to a free medical clinic we 
established for treatment. I met those who had lost family members and who had survived. Please 
pray for these believers. 
 

I have seen God work in the first two months of the year with over 
$200,000.00 committed to missions. I praise the Lord for how He still 
blesses each week in Missions Conferences as people step out on faith 
and give. We also rejoice in those who surrendered for full time service 
and for the one who was saved in February. 
 
Many of you have been an encouragement to me in our writing ministry 
and often ask when the final book in the devotional series Bread from 
Bethlehem would be available. I am pleased to report to you that it is 
available and would be glad to help you get a copy. You may contact us 
directly or order online. www.omalleybooks.com  
 
We have been involved in helping missionaries this month with their 
ministries and are looking forward to times of missionary training this 
year. We desire your prayers for our safety and spirit-filled direction as 
we serve Him with you in the cause of Christ for Missions. 
 

Thank you, 
 
 

John M. O'Malley 


